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News

1. School of Medicine employees graduate from Anti-Racism and Emerging Leadership
Institutes

2. Tulane professor elected to National Academy of Inventors

3. Tulane University doctors treat first patients in pivotal study of new type 2 diabetes
treatment

4. John W. Deming Department of Medicine welcomes Jennifer Bass, MD, and Mosumi
Majumder, MD

5. Support the School of Medicine with an end-of-year gift - it's tax deductible

6. COVID testing during winter break

*Inside Tulane Medicine will return January 10, 2022. Wishing you all a safe and happy
holiday season!

Tell us your news

Events of the Week
Research and patient care activites continue here at the School of Medicine during winter 
break, and the Downtown Receiving Office will be open limited hours. Click here for the 
schedule.

The university holiday and winter recess schedule for 2021-2022 can be found here. 
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School of Medicine employees graduate
from Anti-Racism and Emerging Leadership
Institutes
Mike Woodson, Dr. Sonia Malhotra, Bennetta Horne and Dr. Cecilia Gambala all recently 
graduated from the inaugural class of the  Tulane University Leadership Institute. Cecilia 
Gambala, MD, assistant dean of clinical education, and Sonia Malhotra, MD, director of 
palliative medicine, completed the Anti-Racism Leadership Institute Program. Bennetta 
Horne, assistant dean for equity, diversity and inclusion, and Mike Woodson, director of 
admissions, graduated from Tulane’s Emerging Leaders Program. 

“It was an incredible, transformative 12-month experience that really taught me so much 
about promoting Anti-Racism work, racial equity indicators and how to ensure the work of 
being an Anti-Racist moves forward in our Tulane and New Orleans communities,” said 
Malhotra. “I’m hoping more School of Medicine faculty are able to go through this course.” 

Read more about TULI here.
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